Premier of Western Australia

Mr Brett Treby

Deputy Mayor

City of Wanneroo
Locked Bag 1
WANNEROO WA 6946

A

Dear M r/'liriflé&’r\(;b:rL

Thank you for your letter dated 14 July 2022, seeking my support for the upgrade of
the Wanneroo Road / East Road intersection in Pearsall.

| am informed that Main Roads are conducting design investigations in response to a
Public Transport Authority request to improve sight lines at this intersection, which are
impacting bus turning movements from East Road into Wanneroo Road.

| am advised that Main Roads is currently preparing documentation to nominate this
intersection for Black Spot Funding. | will ensure they keep you updated on progress.

Thank you for taking the time to write regarding this matter.

Yours sincerely

Mark McGowan MLA
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